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Michelle F. Myatt

From: Brad Sutton
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 1:09 PM
To: Central Permitting Mailbox
Subject: RE: 301 Oakhaven Dr

No. This is an inground pool, so the “pool deck” will be on grade. Whether its pavers, concrete, or some other substrate it 
will be on grade, so no extra permit would be required. 
 
Brad 
 

From: Central Permitting Mailbox <centralpermitting@harnett.org>  
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 11:59 AM 
To: Brad Sutton <bsutton@harnett.org> 
Subject: FW: 301 Oakhaven Dr 
 
Would you add a deck to this pool permit? It does not look like a traditional deck; more like a patio made out of a 
different material. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michelle Myatt 
Central Permitting Technician  
Development Services  

 
(910) 814-6421 | mmyatt@harnett.org  
420 McKinney Parkway (physical) | PO Box 65 (mailing) | Lillington, NC 27546 
  
https://harnett.org/permits/  
Privacy & Confidentiality Notice  
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and shall be 
disclosed to third parties when required by statutes. (NCGS Ch. 132) 
 
 
 

From: Seth Clark <sclark@bluehavennc.com>  
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 11:45 AM 
To: Central Permitting Mailbox <centralpermitting@harnett.org> 
Cc: Krista Williams <kwilliams@bluehavensc.com>; Joshua Baughman <jbaughman@bluehavensc.com> 
Subject: Re: 301 Oakhaven Dr 
 
Following up with the site plan to include measurements to setbacks and property lines, and noted pool deck.  
Let me know if there is anything else to add. Thanks for your help!  
 
Seth  
 
 


